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The death occurred at Mooroopna Hospital on Thursday last of Mr Harry Gibbs, who resided 
at Rushworth where he was well-known. 

In 1902 he was employed at Flight’s quarry [building the wall of Waranga Basin] and then 
went to Queensland returning here about 20 years ago. 

He was highly respected for his honesty in all his dealings and was a real rover, being 
imbued with the pioneering spirit. 

About a fortnight ago he contracted pneumonia and was sent to hospital where he died. He 
was a native of Warrnambool and so far as is known has no relatives here. A sister, aged 83 
years, resides in South Yarra. 

The funeral took place at Rushworth cemetery on Saturday last, the Rev. C. H. Partridge 
conducting the burial service, the mortuary arrangements being carried out by Messrs 
Hilder and Kittle. 

 

 


